December 8, 1994

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting was held on December 8, 1994 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew-Piccuta and Joseph Budai present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the November 10, 1994 meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the general funds bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to approve the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve tax refunds.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to approve the Pearl subdivision.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard schweinsberg to adopt Resolution 20-1994 (a): Resolution appoints CPA to audit books for fiscal years 1994, 1995 and 1996.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve 11 sewer credits for Maple Bend subidivision.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to accept Steve Lysko's resignation from the ASAC committe and appoint Paul Young in his place.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to reject all bids for the salt storage roof and to rebid in the spring of 1995.

Motion by Joseph budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparaeino Secretary- Treasurer